
 

 

 

July 5, 2021 

SPLISH SPLASH – CENTENNIAL POOL OPEN AT LAST!  
 
Centennial Pool is opening Tuesday, July 6. 
 
“We’ve worked hard to get the pool prepped, painted and ready and are eager to welcome the community back to 
the pool after last year’s pandemic closure,” says pool supervisor, Dayna Stevenson. 
 
New additions to the pool include a waterslide and a relaxation swim.  
 
“A relaxation swim is a time for people to swim, water run, stretch or swim lengths in a calm and quiet 
atmosphere,” says head guard Amy Johnston. 
 
Many favorite activities are back, including swim lessons, lengths, aquafit and fun swims. Fun swim themes will be 
posted weekly on the Recreation and Culture Facebook page.  
 
Pool rentals and birthday party rentals will also be available this year.  
 
To view the July swim times, register for lessons or book into a swim go to www.campbellriver.ca/online-
registration 
 
To rent the pool or book a birthday party, please call 250-923-7911. 
 
Provincial public health and safety directions require the following at Centennial Pool: 

• Swimmers must book pool time in advance. 
• Change rooms will not be available; come dressed to swim and be prepared to leave wet. 
• Access to toilets and outdoor showers will be available. You must still shower before swimming.  
• Hand washing and/or sanitizing options are available. 
• Stay home if you are showing any signs or symptoms of illness, have been travelling outside Canada, or have 

been in contact with a person displaying symptoms or has travelled outside Canada. (Health Check) 
### 

Contact: Ron Neufeld, Deputy City Manager 250-286-5765 
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